
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
LABORATORY TESTING SERVICES. 

 
 
Sealed competitive proposals utilizing N.J.S.A 40A:11-4, will be received by Stony Brook 
Regional Sewerage Authority (SBRSA) for LABORATORY TESTING SERVICES. 
 
Proposals will be received until 2:00 p.m. prevailing time on September 5, 2023 at the office of 
SBRSA located at 290 River Road; Princeton, NJ  08540, hand-delivered or by mail. Proposal also 
could be emailed (PDF format) to the attention of Mack Rahimi (mrahimi@sbrsa.org). Proposals 
must be made on the standard forms provided and, in the manner, designated and required by these 
specifications. Proposals must be signed by the Chief Executive Officer, or an individual 
authorized to legally commit the Contract Laboratory to the terms of this proposal. If hand-
delivered or mailed, the signed and dated proposals shall be submitted in sealed envelopes and 
shall be plainly marked "PROPOSAL FOR LABORATORY TESTING SERVICES". If emailed, 
subject line should read "PROPOSAL FOR LABORATORY TESTING SERVICES". 
 
All proposals and contracts shall be subject to the provisions of section 1 of P.L.1977, 
c.33(C.52:25-24.2) requiring submission of a statement of corporate ownership and are required 
to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 et seq. (P.L. 1975, C. 127) , N.J.A.C. 17:27, 
N.J.S.A 19:44A-20.4 and N.J.S.A 19:44A-20.5.  
 
Request for Proposals packet can be obtained at the office of the Stony Brook Regional Sewerage 
Authority, 290 River Road, Princeton, New Jersey 08540, or by email attention Purchasing Agent 
at purchasing@sbrsa.org.  There is no charge for obtaining the contract documents. The contract 
documents provide bidding requirements, contract forms and detailed specifications. 
 
All questions regarding this RFP shall be submitted in writing to Mack Rahimi, Laboratory 
Manager via email at mrahimi@sbrsa.org. 
 
 
 

STONY BROOK REGIONAL SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 
Antonia F. Shurott-Pchola, Secretary 

 


